From: Brown, Keith (MDOT) [mailto:BrownK4@michigan.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 12:54 PM
Subject: M-15 at Rising

Starting on Wednesday we will have lane closures near Rising on M-15 in Davison for utility work. The
work will last about 3 days from 9AM to 3PM each day.

On Wednesday the 8", the right lane on NB M-15 will be closed.
On Thursday the 9™, the left lane on both northbound and southbound will be closed.
Then on Friday the 10% the right lane on SB will be closed.

Please forward this information on to anyone that may find the information useful. Thanks

Keith G. Brown, P.E.

brownk4@michigan.gov

Operations Engineer

Davison Transportation Service Center

Michigan Department of Transportation

ph. 810-653-7470 ext 310

fx. 810-653-1248

To sign up for Bay Region Traffic alerts use this link:
http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9623-25512--,00.html
on twitter www.twitter.com/mdot bay

traffic information http://www.michigan.gov/drive




